
Policy Committee Meeting 

 The Springville Memorial Library Policy Committee met on November 22, 

2021 at 9:00 AM at City Hall in the council chambers. Marla Carnahan, Susan 

Cooper and Treva Davis were present. 

 Discussion was held on the changes to Gov-3, Sta-4 and adding Form J 

(Library Employee Acknowledgement Form) to the policy book. It was the general 

consensus that the changes were acceptable with the removal of annual out of Gov-

3. 

 Adjournment at 9:20 AM 


